
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the National 

Environmental Policy Act. I believe the project can help stop America's import reliance on antimony and 

address legacy impacts in the historic Stibnite Mining District. I hope my letter will help as you evaluate 

the recently published SDEIS. 

The permitting process has made the Stibnite Gold Project better. Perpetua Resources has listened to 

input from the public and regulators and found ways to reduce its project footprint, improve fish habitat 

and eliminate the need for long-term water treatment. Reviewing the Burntlog Road option in the 

SDEIS, it is clear to me the company plans to mine the area responsibly and minimize its environmental 

impacts. I hope the USFS will move this improved plan forward. 

I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward, especially now with the 

further improvements to water quality conditions on site. This is just one example of how the permitting 

process has worked to improve the plan. 

While holding a BS in Resource Management and 38 years of experience in blasting for mines, I am 

confident in the mine reclamation plan for both old and new workings on this project.  

Mike Koehler 


